
UCSF Fresno is recruiting a Chief of Obstetrics and Gynecology.  This position presents a unique 
opportunity for mid-level to senior rank ob/gyns who are interested in leadership opportunities in 
academics and who want to provide care and address health inequities in the culturally rich San Joaquin 
Valley. There are over 70 distinct ethnic groups in Fresno County with a large number of immigrants 
including a large Hmong community and over 50% of our population identifies as Hispanic/Latinx. Our 
department serves as the safety net provider of Obstetrical and Gynecologic care in the Fresno area and 
surrounding counties for patients without providers or insurance coverage. Our resident clinic is based 
in a federally qualified health center where 80% of our patients rely on state funded insurance and 10% 
are uninsured. There are 16 residents with plans to expand.   

The department falls under UCSF main campus and while it is great to be able to use the resources of 
San Francisco, the department is run independently both programmatically and financially. Dr. Autry, 
who spent 20 years at main campus,  has been the interim chief since April 2022 and has been building 
the department, but does not plan to stay long term. She was able to create a family planning 
experience for residents and Fresno has tremendous potential for a chief interested in building complex 
family planning in the Central Valley.  Salary is competitive and adjusted for recruitment to the Central 
Valley.   

Fresno is the only major city in the country with close proximity to three national parks, including 
renowned Yosemite National Park.  

https://aprecruit.ucsf.edu/JPF03594 

Please feel free to contact Dr. Autry (meg.autry@ucsf.edu) for more information.  
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